
Friday, March 28, 2014  
 
Last Call for Comments on the Canadian Sport Dispute Resolution Code  
 
Montréal (Québec) – The public consultation phase on the Canadian Sport Dispute Resolution 
Code (“the Code”) will end on March 31, 2014. The SDRCC wishes to invite the sport community 
to take part in the process by submitting comments, suggestions, and questions relating to the 
Code. 
 
The current version of the Code, in effect since February 1st, 2011, can be found at the following 
link: http://www.crdsc-sdrcc.ca/eng/dispute-resolution-code.jsp. Comments, suggestions, and 
questions can be sent before 5 p.m. (EDT) on March 31, 2014 to the attention of the Executive 
Director, Marie-Claude Asselin, via email at address code@crdsc-sdrcc.ca or by fax at 514-866-
1246. 
 
The SDRCC thanks you for taking the time to contribute to the improvement of its services to the 
Canadian sport community. 
 
About SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport 
Canada. The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative 
dispute resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving 
disputes quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative 
dispute resolution.  
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Marie-Claude Asselin  
Executive Director and CEO  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767  
Mobile: (514) 465-7339  
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca   


